
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our planning for the next academic year, we are collating a list for children moving 
into Years 5&6 (current Years 4&5) that have permission to walk home on their own. If you 
would like to give your child permission to walk home by themselves during the next 
academic year, please complete this online form:  

https://forms.gle/8PWMYvePK6SaGaW97 

Kind regards, 

School Office 


